
>

■+>

April 11, 1933.

Professor J. F. Snell, 
Acting Dean,
Faculty of Agriculture, 
Macdonald College P.0 P. Q.• »

Dear Professor Snell,

Let me acknowledge your letter of April
7th.

I approve of the draft enclosed, as revised 
hy you, and am returning it herewith.

I would suggest, however, that the names 
of the staff of the Institute appear in the front 
section of the Announcement, where the staff of the 
College in all Departments is gathered together under 
the Faculty and the Schools*

It also seems to me that if you Insert this on page 35 under the he a din?; of "The Material 
Equipment" you ought o make the sub-headings a 
little more prominent. To put the Institute of 
Parasitology under a small sub-heading such as 
appears at the top of pare 35 would hardly do.

I think the printing of the Macdonald 
College Announcement is poor.
Ward to tell me who does it, whether the contract 
has been awarded for the coming year, and if so 
what the figures are. 
with these small details of Macdonald College ad­
ministration, but I think the Announcement might 
well be printed by the same firm who do all the 
University printing*

You might ask Mr.

//A
I do not want to interfere

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal
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